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           14th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

     

We are very excited to be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 6th March.  

Children are welcome to come to school on 6th March, in their favourite costume representing a 

character from a book. Alternatively, if your child is not comfortable in fancy dress, they can attend 

school in non-uniform.   

 

We have wonderful reading activities planned throughout the day. Classes across the school will 

be visiting each other to share stories together, whilst school adults will be hosting their very own 

special story time in different reading areas all around the school. 

 

This year we are also very excited to be running a Read for Good Readathon from Monday 3rd to 

Monday 17th March. Please see additional letter for further details.  

 

To celebrate our shared love of reading with our families and community, we would like to invite 

children to take part in an extreme read. Extreme reading is all about reading in unconventional or 

surprising locations or situations. The goal is to create a buzz around reading, showing pupils that 

books can be enjoyed anytime, anywhere – whether you're upside down on a sofa, perched in a 

tree, or balancing on a beam! Please give printed photos to your class teacher or via email to the 

school office by Friday 21st March 2025 and they will become part of our new school library display 

and will help to inspire our children’s love of stories.  

 

We hope you are looking forward to celebrating and sharing our love of stories and excellent 

reading throughout our community, as much as we all are.  

 

 

Kind Regards,  

Mrs Cohen 
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